WEBB DIVISION

A division of Marmon Industries, Inc.
2310 Industrial Drive, S.W.

Cullman, Alabama 35055

{(205) 739-6660

October 31, 1984

SERVICE BULLETIN (NO. 5)
(NOTICE OF SUPERSESSION)

61723 BRAKE DRUM

REPLACEMENT DRUM: 61733

We have superseded our 61723 brake drum and have replaced
it with our 61733 brake drum. This change is made to provide
longer service life in applications where the 61723 is used. The
drums are totally interchangeable, with the 61733 being rated
as an extra heavy duty drum.

All current open orders for 61723 drums have been filled with
61723 drums.

Please mark your records to show that any future
requirements for the 61723 drum should be filled with the 61733
drum. The 61733 brake drum is shown in our current brake drum
catalog and price list.



